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Class 4

Welcome back! We have had a very busy and productive first week back to the second half of the summer term

In numeracy we have been working on our telling the time skills

In literacy we have been working on our sentence construction using our
colourful semantics resources to help us be more independent.
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We have had a great time using our knowledge of circuits to make our own switches and putting them in our own

lamps that we designed and made.

In story time we read ‘The Pandas Who Promised’ all about taking care of one another and talking

about our feelings, it was a lovely story that made it to the number one spot on our book top ten!




